
 

Informational Notice 
 
DATE:   December 20, 2023 
 
TO:    Permitted TNC Drivers  
 
FROM:   San Diego County Regional Airport Authority (SDCRAA) 
 
SUBJECT:    TNC DRIVER ACTIVITIES 
 
REFERENCE:  SDCRAA Rules & Regulations available at  

https://www.san.org/Airport-Authority/rules-regulations 
 

Per the terms of the agreement to provide TNC services on Airport property executed between 
SDCRAA and Transportation Network (TNC) Companies, TNC Drivers shall abide by the following 
requirements:   

1. TNC drivers are prohibited from turning off or disabling the TNC Driver App when a TNC 
Vehicle is on Airport property.  

2. TNC drivers must have their Driver App open and ready for service while on Airport 
property.  

3. TNC Drivers shall not leave a TNC vehicle un-attended, except to use the restroom for 
brief a period.  

4. TNC Drivers shall comply with all Airport Rules and Regulations and TNC Permit 
requirements.  

5. TNC Drivers shall not negatively impact or impede traffic flow in or out of Airport 
roadways and parking facilities.  

6. TNC Drivers shall not conduct unauthorized activity, solicit business or engage in any 
manner of solicitation of business without written approval from the Airport Authority. 

7. TNC Drivers must stage at the TNC Hold Lot to receive ride requests on the TNC Driver 
App. 

8. TNC Drivers shall not obstruct or interfere with the rights of others using any part of the 
Airport.  

9. TNC Drivers shall conduct themselves in a professional manner and be courteous to the 
public, passengers, other ground transportation providers.  

Additionally, any expressive activities on Airport property are regulated and must be submitted 
to SDCRAA for prior approval. Details are available at:   

https://www.san.org/Airport-Authority/Terminal-Activities 

For questions or further information please contact Marc Nichols, Director – Ground 
Transportation at mnichols@san.org or 619-400-2824. 


